
Date of circulation: March 9, 2022 
Subject: Important Updates About SAM UEI Transition and DOJ Funding Opportunities 

This e-newsletter provides updates, information and resources to assist DOJ award applicants, recipients and other 
stakeholders in using JustGrants, DOJ’s grants management system, and ASAP, the U.S. Department of the 
Treasury’s payment management system. 

Have You Started a DOJ Funding Opportunity Package in Grants.gov? 

The federal government is transitioning from using the Data Universal Numbering System (DUNS) 
to the new Unique Entity Identifiers (UEI). Grants.gov will transition to UEI at 11:59 p.m. eastern 
time (ET) on March 31, 2022.  

To support this transition, DOJ will update all posted Grants.gov funding opportunity packages to 
reflect the use of UEI.  

All entities applying for DOJ funding opportunities that have a Grants.gov close date after March 
31, 2022, must take one of the following actions: 

1) Complete and submit the SF-424 and SF-LLL no later than March 30, 2022, at 8:00 p.m.
ET.

• If the SF-424 is not completed and submitted by this time, any information contained
in the SF-424 will be lost during the transition.

• If this occurs, applicants will need to re-enter their data in the new SF-424 form upon
returning to Grants.gov on April 1, 2022.

2) Wait until April 1, 2022, to begin and submit the Grants.gov application.

Guidance on the transition to UEI is available on the JustGrants SAM Resources page. 

For more information on the transition from DUNS to UEI, review this collection of resources from 
the GSA Federal Service Desk or this previous JustGrants newsletter. 

Do you know someone else who could use this information? They can subscribe to email 
updates regarding JustGrants at 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDOJOJP/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDOJOJP_586. 

You received this email because you are a current or previous grantee or applicant of one or more of the Department of Justice 
grant making components. Share this link with your colleagues and encourage them to sign up to receive future updates from 

Justice Grants. 

To manage your subscriptions, login to your Subscriber Preferences page. 

GovDelivery is providing this service on behalf of the Department of Justice and may not use your subscription information for any 
other purposes. For more information, review the Department of Justice Privacy Policy and the GovDelivery Privacy Policy. 
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